
PROJECT STATEMENT 
 
We are requesting a zone change from El Paso County RM-30 to City of Colorado Springs R-5. The 
properties are being annexed into the City and the R-5 zoning will conform to the other developed lots 
in Park Vista. Based on previous annexations the current applications should be approved the City of 
Colorado Springs. 
 
All zone change application requirements have been addressed by the applicants consultants. 
 


